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On January 16, 2024, Governor Murphy signed into law Bill A1255 implementing standards for prior authorizations of health care
services. The new law shortens the timeframe in which a payer must make a determination regarding prior authorizations and
details the difference in timeframes for urgent versus nonurgent requests. For instance, a payer has 24 hours to respond to a
prior authorization urgent request for medication and 72 hours for a nonurgent request. For diagnostics and procedures, the
timeframe is 72 hours for urgent requests and 9 days for nonurgent requests, if the request is submitted electronically.
Additionally, missed deadlines will result in automatic authorizations. The new law also provides for peer review of any denials or
limitations imposed by a payer.

Click Here to read the entire January 2024 Healthcare Law Update now!
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